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LIQUID LIGHTNING RODENTICIDE

FOR GROUND SQUIRREL CONTROL

AGRICULTURAL

GUARANTEE:

CHLOROPHACINONE...................... 0.07%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 15591
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NET CONTENTS : 200 mL

KEMSAN INC.
OAKVILLE, ONTARIO

L6J 5C1

FOR THE CONTROL OF RICHARDSON'S COLUMBIAN, THIRTEEN-LINED AND
FRANKLIN'S GROUND SQUIRRELS.

Pour contents (200 mL) slowly over 2.5 kg of clean oats or wheat. 
Mix turning continuously with a ladle or metal spoon to obtain
thorough impregnation.  Allow bait to dry for 30 minutes before
using. Place 15 g amounts into each squirrel hole.  Check within
48 hours and rebait holes only where bait has been consumed or
removed. A third visit may be required for control.

PRECAUTIONS : KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Keep bait away from
human beings, domestic animals and pets.  Do not contaminate feed
or food.  Do not contaminate any body of water. Discard empty
containers in household garbage.

FIRST AID : If swallowed give patient one or two glasses of water
and cause vomiting by inserting finger down in the throat. 
Repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician or Poison



Control Centre immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION : Vitamin K1 in the form of
intravenous, intramuscular or subcutaneous injections, or by oral
ingestion are suggested remedial treatments for anticoagulant
poisoning. The severity of the case measured by establishing
prolonged prothrombin times (P.T.) will determine appropriate
therapy.  Monitoring P.T. will indicate the necessity of repeated
treatments.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse container. Make the empty container
unsuitable for further use. Dispose of the container, unconsumed
bait and dead exposed animals in accordance with local or
provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER : This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER : Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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